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17 December 2024 

Dear Transport Infrastructure Planning Unit,   

Planning Act 2008, Immingham Green Energy Terminal – MMO response to additional 

consultation letter 

On 25 October 2023, the Marine Management Organisation (the “MMO”) received notice under section 

55 of the Planning Act 2008 (the “PA 2008”) that the Planning Inspectorate (“PINS”) had accepted an 

application made by Associated British Ports (the “Applicant”) for determination of a development consent 

order for the construction, maintenance and operation of the proposed Immingham Green Energy 

Terminal (the “DCO Application”) (MMO ref: DCO/2022/00012; PINS ref: TR030008).  

The DCO application seeks authorisation for the construction, operation, and maintenance of a multi-

user liquid bulk terminal which would be located on the eastern side of the Port of Immingham (“the 

Port”), as well as associated development (collectively termed “the Project”). The associated 

development would comprise the construction and operation of a green hydrogen facility and landside 

works for the production of green hydrogen from imported green ammonia on site. 

 

Following the close of Examination, the MMO received a letter from the Transport Infrastructure Planning 

Unit on 4 December 2024, requesting additional comments on the application with regards to the 

consideration of cumulative effects from the project on the integrity of designated sites within the Humber 

Estuary. The MMO confirms that these concerns were addressed throughout the remainder of the 

Examination process. Therefore, we have no further comments to make. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

Emma Shore 

Marine Licensing Case Manager 
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